
 

TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Road Works- Front St. – 14 MAR 

 

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, 

businesses and the general public of the following road 

closures from 7:00am to 3:00pm on Sunday 14th of 

March for the purposes of utility trenching.  

 

� Front St. between Queen St. and Bermudiana Rd. 

� Intersection of Point Pleasant St. and Front St. 

 

Diversion signs and barriers will be in place. 

 

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience 

this may cause.  

 

City Hall   Charles Waters PE 

11th March 2021  Asst. City Engineer 
 


